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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. X. C

4/22/2025

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Concurrence with the Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust in approving Renewal No. 1 of Pricing 
Agreement with Pencco, Inc. (C229022), fluoride for water treatment plants, estimated annual cost 
$250,000, retroactive to April 2, 2025 through April 1, 2028.

Background:
On March 15, 2022, the Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust (OCWUT) approved the pricing 
agreement with Pencco, Inc. (primary) and Univar Solutions USA, Inc. (secondary), to provide 
fluoride in bulk quantities for water treatment plants. The current agreements include an option to 
renew for one additional three-year term, as approved by OCWUT.

Staff notified both vendors that OCWUT wishes to renew the pricing agreements under the same 
terms and conditions for an additional three-year term. A letter agreeing to the renewal has been 
received from Pencco, Inc., and Univar Solutions USA, Inc. (C229023) was non-responsive.

Pricing Agreement:
C229022
Pencco, Inc.

Estimated Annual Cost:
$250,000

Source of Funds:
OCWUT Water Trust Operations-Draper Treatment-Chemicals (6010-W6610-3990101-
53130013)

Review:
Utilities Department

Recommendation: Concur with the Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust in renewing the 
pricing agreement.


